QUESTION NO 2

By Councillor Neil Ross for answer by the Convener of the Transport and Environment Committee at a meeting of the Council on 23 September 2021

The Convener will be familiar with reports of waste collection service issues, in particular, over-flowing communal street bins of all descriptions.

Question

(1) With many people now working from home and intending to continue with at least part-time working from home, what changes have been made to gear up the waste collection service to meet the increased demands placed upon it as a result in areas served by communal street bins?

Answer (1)

Fly tipping and mis-use of communal street bins by some businesses and landlords happens too often. In some cases, evidence, including names, of perpetrators has been provided to the Council by residents.

Question

(2) Has the Council increased its enforcement action to deter fly tipping and mis-use of bins by some businesses and landlords? and

Answer (2)

Question

(3) How many businesses and landlords have had enforcement action taken against them in the past twelve months and how many fixed £200 fines have been issued over the same period, with comparator figures for the preceding 12 months?

Answer (3)